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Khan Resources Announces the Appointment of a New Chief 
Financial Officer (CFO) 

TORONTO, ONTARIO, December 18, 2006 – Khan Resources Inc. (TSX:KRI) is pleased 
to announce the promotion of Paul D. Caldwell to Chief Financial Officer (CFO) and 
Corporate Secretary of the Company effective immediately.  Mr. Caldwell joined KRI as 
Controller in August 2006, and he replaces David R. Lewis who in July, 2006 announced 
his intention to leave the Company on December 15, 2006, in order to pursue other 
opportunities. 

Mr. Caldwell has more than 28 years of financial experience and has held senior positions 
with Canadian gold mining companies operating in Argentina, Canada, Costa Rica, 
Nicaragua, and the United States.  He has been involved with a number of capital market 
transactions including mergers and acquisitions.  Mr. Caldwell was formerly Controller of 
Glencairn Gold Corporation (Glencairn) from October 2003 until August 2006.  Prior to 
October 2003 he was Controller, Corporate Secretary, and Chief Financial Officer of Black 
Hawk Mining until the Company merged with Glencairn.  Mr. Caldwell is a graduate of the 
University of Toronto with a B.A. in Commerce and Economics. 

“We are very pleased that Paul has decided to accept the appointment of CFO with KRI, 
as we are most impressed with his experience and depth of knowledge in financial 
matters,” commented Martin Quick, President and CEO of KRI. “At the same time the 
Company would like to thank David Lewis for his contributions and service to Khan during 
the time when the Company became publicly listed, and for providing a seamless 
transition for Paul to assume the CFO role”. 

KHAN: 

Khan is a Canadian exploration and development company.  Its current activities are 
focused on the Dornod area in north eastern Mongolia, the site of a former Russian open-
pit uranium mine.  Khan is listed on the Toronto exchange under the symbol KRI. 
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